
 

 

 

 

 

 
NON-UNIFORM DAY~ FRIDAY, 14th MARCH 2025 

 
Dear Parent / Carer,   
 
Friday, 14th March is scheduled as a fundraising day and pupils will be allowed to wear their own clothes 
on this day with all proceeds going to support our Easter Bingo on Thursday, 27th March 2025.  Doors 
open 6:00 pm, eyes down at 6:15 pm. 
 
We hope to be able to make up the prizes for this event as we have done in the past from the 
contributions that families send in to school.  The required contribution will be a donation of Easter 
eggs and/or chocolate so that we can put together prizes for the Easter Bingo Session.   
 
Easter Eggs and chocolate to a minimum value of £2.00 or more are encouraged.  
 
You can send in your family’s contributions via your child from Monday, 3rd March.  All the pupils who 
bring in donations will be allowed to wear their own clothes on a non-uniform day on Friday, 14th March. 
 
All the money raised from this event goes towards providing extra resources to enhance the education 
of the pupils. 
 
Pupils must wear suitable clothes and should remember that they are school children on a normal 
school day and therefore should not wear anything too revealing.   
 
The school rules regarding jewellery and hairstyles will apply as normal. 
 
Pupils can pay an additional £2.00 for the privilege of wearing make-up & lashes on the day.  Please 
ensure these payments are made via Scopay. 
 
Pupils who have practical lessons that day (e.g., PE/Technology/Science) should ensure that they have 
appropriate protective clothing. 
 
Thank you for your support and I hope to see you at the Easter Bingo on Thursday, 27th March. 
 
 Yours sincerely 

     

Mr P Thompson 
Headteacher 


